2024 ANNUAL GINSBURG FAMILY AWARD
NOMINATION:

First Name Last Name

Organization

CRITERIA FOR SELECTION:

The Tewksbury Public Schools is seeking nominations for the 2024 Annual Ginsburg Family Award established in 2013 to
recognize an individual, a group, or a company/organization who has had a significant impact on the Tewksbury Public
Schools in the area of physical, monetary, or tangible contribution(s), or volunteering for the benefit of a school or the
district.

CHOOSE ONE OR MORE SCHOOLS:

| Loella F. Dewing Elementary School (| John Ryan Elementary School
| Heath Brook Elementary School 1 John Wynn Middle School
| Center Elementary School | Tewksbury Memorial High School

"1 Tewksbury Public Schools
DONATIONS/FINANCIAL SUPPORT:
I

0

0

0

HOSTED ACTIVITIES:
i

0

0

0

VOLUNTEER SUPPORT:
i

0

0

0

SUBMITTED BY:

Name Ph. Email

Deadline for accepting nominations is April 12, 2024. A brief narrative on the nominee is encouraged. Nominations may be
emailed to Gail Johnson at gjohnson@tewksbury.k12.ma.us or mail to, Tewkshury Public Schools, Office of the
Superintendent, 139 Pleasant Street, Tewksbury, MA 01876

The Annual Ginsburg Family Award will be presented at the May 22, 2024 Tewksbury School Committee meeting.


mailto:gjohnson@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

